
     

PRESTON MENNONITE CHURCH 

Sunday September 4, 2022 

Perimeter Cluster Worship 10 am 

at Wanner Picnic Shelter 

No Service at PMC 

Bring a lawn chair, your hymnal and a sack lunch. 
Offering will be collected to support our friends in recovery homes 

run by the Family Counselling Centre 
 of Cambridge and North Dumfries (FCCCND).  

Fairview bus will pick up at 9:15am at Fairview apartment 
entrance and return after the service as well as after the lunch. 

To join the service via Zoom, the link is here. 
Meeting ID: 832 5838 1181 Passcode: 444166 

 

 

 

Pastors: KyongJung Kim  519-589-9080 kyongjung.pwchurches@gmail.com  

             Danielle Raimbault  519-502-9262 danielle.pwchurches@gmail.com  

Office: preston.mennonite.church@gmail.com   

791 Concession Road, Cambridge N3H 4L1 – 519-653-5171 

 
We acknowledge that our church is located on the traditional lands 
of the Neutral, the Anishinaabe, and the Haudenosaunee peoples. 

 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83258381181?pwd=UTRyZHNFYUpTVzBrYjI0M2hTRVpxUT09
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Welcome back to Danielle! She will be working part time, 
Wednesdays at Preston and Thursdays at Wanner. 

• Mennonite Church Canada provides weekly services through out 
the summer from various churches. The link to view these services 

is here. This Sunday the service is from Bethany Mennonite 

Church in Vineland, based on Colossians 3:17, 23-24 

•  Lectio Divina Prayer meeting: there will be no prayer meeting for 
the next three weeks while KyongJung is away. Prayer meeting will 
resume on Sept 29. 

• KyongJung is on vacation from Sept 7 to Sept 22. 

• Chris Brown is once again doing the motorcycle ride for London 
Children’s Hospital on Sat October 1st. You can donate by cash, 
cheque, or e-transfer to djcb2002@hotmail.com. Minimum $25 
donation needed for a tax receipt. If using e-transfer please include 
name, address, and phone number in the comments.  

• Fidelias begins on Sept 13 at 10am. Bring your lunch. Coffee and 
tea provided. Everyone is welcome! 

EVENTS BEYOND THE CONGREGATION 

Listowel Mennonite Church invites you to “Renske’s World of 
Quilting” on Fri Sept 9, 9am to 8pm and Sat Sept 10, 9am to4pm. 
This one of a kind quilt show will showcase Renske’s impressive 
work over the years.There will be 100 quilts on display and 5 
quilts up for bidding. Viewing times must be booked in advance 

here. Food truck on site. Antique farm equipment also on display. 

Admission by donation. Tax receipts available over $20. All 
proceeds to Canadian Foodgrains Bank. Masks recommended. 
Contact Renske 519-343-5312 

Detweiler Meetinghouse invites you to enjoy the singing of the 
MacTalla Road Duo on Sept 11 at 2:30pm. You are encouraged 
to wear a mask. More info at www.Detweilermeetinghouse.ca  

10,000 Steps for Mental Health, a fundraising walk/run for 
mental health on Sat Sept 17.  Help Shalom Counselling make 
counselling affordable and accessible for everyone. Sign up as an 
individual or a team at shalomcounselling.org  
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Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp Fall Seniors’ Retreat on 
September 19. Theme is “Seeing the Land and History Through 
an Indigenous Lens.” More info and register:  
www.hiddenacres.ca or call 519-625-8602. Space is limited so 
register early! 

MCC Ontario Annual General Meeting is on Sept 19 from 7 to 
8pm online. Official congregation reps and delegates who register 
as such are entitled to vote. Visit www.mcco.ca/AGM for details. 

Ways to Provide Your Offerings:          

Church Mailbox: you can mail a cheque to the church. You can 

also walk, drive, be driven, or give your envelope to a trusted 

friend to drop off at the outside church mailbox. It is locked. 

AFT Offering Program: Did you know that 18 members of our 

church are happy with the freedom that the AFT offers. Once you 

choose an amount and a date and time, you need not worry about 

missing your offering while away, or in an emergency/medical 

situation. 

E-Transfer: Funds from your bank can be transferred to the 

church account at Bank of Montreal. You need to arrange your 

part of the e-transfer with your bank. When it is set up, you 

would send an email to PMC to the email of 

treasurer.pmc791@gmail.com 

Last Resort: if none of the above work for you, call Dave R at 519-

653-1537 or drorke@golden.net to make a pick up. 

We continue to need your thoughtful and prayerful 

consideration as we progress through 2022. 
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